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White, John 

Sent: 29 April 2009 17:52 

To: White, John 

Subject: Re: Letter to CPS 

That’s fine John, will let you know as soon as I hear anything. 
VBW 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: White, John 
To: _C_h .a_ rl _e_..s__F_ a ~t h i n g 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 5:14 PM 
Subject: Letter to CPS 

Hi~ 

Many thanks for sending this to me. I have at last had the chance to have a good look through it. 

I think its just right. The other day I had anticipated trying to make additions but looking at it again I think it 
is spot on. 

As said, many apologies for the delay. Its been a bit of an avalanche starting this week. 

Please can you proceed with the letter and let me know when you hear from the CPS. 

Best wishes 

Code Ai 
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